
The Multi Academy Trust (MAT) Board of Bentley Wood High School Trust is currently 

considering revisions to the admission arrangements for entry into Bentley Wood High 

School (the “School”) in September 2022.  As determined by the School Admissions Code 

and The School Admissions (Admission Arrangements and Co-ordination of Admission 

Arrangements) (England) Regulations 2012 we are required to consult with you. 

The proposed change is to increase PAN from 224 to 240.  The School currently has 8 

classes and therefore the School has the existing physical capacity to enable PAN to be 

increased.  The School is also aware of the needs of the community and the increasing 

numbers of pupils coming through from Primary Schools, and the resultant increase in 

demand for places. 

If you have any comments on the proposed changes to our admission arrangements, 

please write to Mrs I Arbisman, Clerk to The Bentley Wood Trust,  at the following email 

iarbisman@bentleywood.harrow.sch.uk  before the end date of the consultation, which 

is 8th January 2021. 

 

No other changes to the admissions arrangements are proposed. Comments are not 

sought on any part of the School’s admission arrangements where changes are not 

proposed.  Any comments made on other parts of the School’s admission arrangements 

will not be taken into account in the consultation. 
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